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For Immediate Release  

May 28, 2021
Vesterheim Museum Adds Hours and Changes Protocols for Main Building and Museum Store

DECORAH, Iowa — Vesterheim, the National Norwegian-American Museum and Folk Art School, is adding open hours! The Main Building and Museum Store are now open daily from 10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Come and visit!
Vesterheim is also changing COVID-19 protocols. Face coverings and social distancing of six feet are not required at this time but are recommended, especially for those not fully vaccinated. Maximum occupancy capacity in the buildings will return to normal levels. Vesterheim will continue to follow established extra cleaning procedures.
Reservations are not required, but groups of six or more are encouraged to call ahead at 563-382-9681 for best planning. Guided tours will not be available. Heritage Park is undergoing construction and plans are underway for public access in midsummer with an opening ceremony in August.

Vesterheim Folk Art School (FAS) continues to offer online classes and will open for on-site classes in the fall. In order to ensure the comfort and safety of on-site class participants, the Folk Art School has implemented policies based on guidelines from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and peer institutions. The most up-to-date policies can be found at vesterheim.org/folk-art-school. 

Registration for online classes through September is available now at vesterheim.org/folk-art-school. Registration for on-site classes and for October-December online classes will be open for registration on Tuesday, July 20.
Vesterheim presents a number of special exhibitions in the Main Building this summer – “Water” is open now through June 13; “New Nordic Cuisine” is open now through September 6; “An Artist’s Journey: Carl Homstad, 50 Years” opens on June 5; and “Socially Distanced, Creatively Connected” opens July 2.
Vesterheim will evaluate the status of COVID-19 cases regionally and make changes to policies regarding opening and protocols as time goes on. Visit vesterheim.org for updates. Vesterheim is implementing this strategy with the guidance of county, state, and national public health recommendations and guidelines.
Vesterheim, the National Norwegian-American Museum and Folk Art School, welcomes people of all ages and backgrounds to engage in the conversation of the American immigrant journey through the lens of the Norwegian-American experience. Vesterheim offers innovative and interactive exhibits, classes, and programs, both at the dynamic campus and park in scenic Decorah, Iowa, and online at vesterheim.org and Vesterheim social media. For more information on exhibits, classes, programs, tours, membership opportunities, and ways to donate and volunteer, connect at vesterheim.org, (563) 382-9681, and Vesterheim, 502 W. Water St., P.O. Box 379, Decorah, IA, 52101-0379.
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